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 26th March 2019 
 

MILK MONEY – Easter to summer 2019 
 
Dear Parent  
 
If you would like your child to start/continue to receive milk after Easter, please complete and return 
the slip at the bottom of this letter. 
  
The cost for the term – Easter to summer 2019 will be £10.07 per child.   
 
This should be paid on Parentpay. Payment must be made by Monday 8th April 2019 to enable 
me to inform the dairy of our requirements. Unfortunately, any request for milk sent in after this date 
cannot be accepted due to ordering restrictions from the dairy. 
 
If you qualify for a school uniform voucher, your child is entitled to free milk but this will still need to 
be ordered. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
   
Mrs J Hancock 
(Clerical Assistant)     
------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
My child ___________________________ class _______  
 
 

 My child would like to purchase milk for next term and I have made a payment via Parentpay. 
 

 My child is entitled to free school meals and I would like to order milk next term. 
 

 My child does not require milk next term. 
 

 My child would like to purchase milk for next term.  I enclose cash/cheque for £10.07. 
(Cheques made payable to Blakehill Primary School 
 
 

If paying by cash, please pay directly to Mrs Hancock in the school office 
 

http://www.blakehillprimary.co.uk/

